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BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

RESIDENCE NAME DEGREE INSTITUTION MAJOR ATC EXP ASSIGN 

Kenai, AK Wanda 
Brenner 

M.Ed. Grand Canyon 
University, 
Phoenix, Arizona 

Elementary 
Education 

GR K-8 
Elementary 
Education 

====
= 

Temporary 
Title I 
Teacher, 
Soldotna 
Elementary 
School 

Soldotna, 
AK 

Gerald 
Byrne 

B.A.Ed. Eastern 
Washington 
State College, 
Cheney, 
Washington 

Physical 
Education 

GR K-12 
Physical 
Education, 
SEC Driver 
Education 

9 
State 
20 
AK 

Temporary 
(.40 FTE) 
Marine 
Technology 
Instructor, 
Kenai 
Central High 
School and 

Soldotna 
High School 

Seldovia, AK Paul 
Chissus 

B.Tech University of 
Alaska-
Fairbanks, 
Fairbanks, 
Alaska 

Technology GR 7-12 
Vocational 
Education 

4 AK Temporary 
(.40 FTE)  
Career 
Technology 
Education 
Instructor, 
Susan B. 
English 
School 

Homer, AK Karen 
Corbell 

B.A. University of 
Alaska-

Anchorage, 
Anchorage, 
Alaska 

Elementary 
Education 

GR K-6 
Elementary 

Education 

====
= 

Temporary 
Title I 

Teacher, 
Chapman 
School 

Girdwood, 
AK 

Danelle 
McCarthy 

B.A.Ed. University of 
Portland, 
Portland, Oregon 

Education Elementary 
Education 

5 AK Temporary 
Instructiona
l/Technolog
y Coach (.50 
FTE), 
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Seward Area 
Schools 

Sterling, AK Catrin 
McKinley 

B.S. Ferris State 
University, Big 
Rapids, 

Michigan 

Social 
Studies/Ele
mentary 

GR K-8 
Social 
Studies 

====
= 

Temporary 
Title I 
Teacher, 

Sterling 
Elementary 
School 

 

 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the above referenced new teacher contracts for the 2012-13 school year be 
approved. The above assignments are tentative. 

 




